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Looking for a fun way to kick off the holidays? SGA is

here to help! You've been waiting all year and it's

finally here; Christmas is right around the corner!

Celebrate with SGA by attending Jaycee's Christmas

Parade on December 4th, at 6PM at Downtown PC.

Can't make it to the celebration? Don't worry because

you can attend the 2021 Christmas Parade PCB on

December 11th starting at 6PM located at Surfside

Middle School. SGA will be walking in both parades to

represent Gulf Coast State College. Come join in on

the fun!
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There will be a Sexual Assault Awareness Forum on

Wednesday, December 1st to discuss how to stay safe

on and off-campus. FSUPC Police Officers and Mental

Health Counselors will be there to provide information

on ways to help prevent sexual assault as well as

resources for victims. Free pizza and drinks will be

provided, so join us at 12:30 PM in the Private Dining

Hall for insightful discussions on safety and awareness.

For additional information about these events, please

contact Taylor Gilmore, Student Activities

Coordinator, at tgilmore1@gulfcoast.edu.

SGA Starts Sexual
Assault Awareness
Campaign with Forum
By Rebecca Starke, SGA Internal Affairs Liaison

Feeling nervous about the upcoming exams? Come to the SGA Exam Slam the week of finals,

December 12th through the 15th in the Library. SGA will be supplying snacks, drinks (energy

drinks, coffee, etc.), and many other goodies to help create a space to study and de-stress.

Want to know more? Contact the SGA Events Coordinator at sga.events.gcsc@gmail.com.

Need a Space to Study for Exams?
Come to Exam Slam!
By Millie Lamb, SGA Secretary
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The Team: Sophie Theiss, Ashton Norton, Marisa  Weiman, Rebecca Starke, Millie Lamb & Taylor Gilmore

We did it! Another semester is done and it was certainly one to remember. We have all

gotten to witness and experience great success this fall semester. As it comes to a close this

holiday break give yourself a pat on the back because you deserve it. Stay involved with your

community this Christmas break and spread that Christmas spirit. But more importantly,

stay safe and have fun! Celebrate with family and recharge your batteries. Can’t wait to see

everyone back at the start of the Spring semester, and as always go Commodores!

A Well Needed Holiday Break!
By Ashton Norton, SGA Vice President


